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STUDENT CONDUCT PROCESS FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS FOR PARENTS

Q: How can I learn how my student is doing?
A: �The best answer is to simply ask your son or daughter directly. The college years are a unique time of maturation for students as they take on new responsibilities. 

The willingness to share information with you will grow as they mature during this time. 

Q: Does the university have any written policies about information from student records that can be shared with parents?
A: �Yes. Like other colleges and universities across the country, GCU is subject to a federal law called the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (also called 

FERPA or the Buckley Amendment). FERPA sets privacy standards for student educational records and requires institutions to publish a compliance statement, 
including a statement of related institutional policies.

Q: Where can I find out more information about FERPA?
A: �FERPA is enforced by the U.S. Department of Education. Learn more about FERPA.


